
BLACKSTONE-MILLVILLE REGIONAL SCHOOL DISTRICT 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

MARCH 8, 2018 CANCELLED DUE TO WEAHTER 
 

RESCHEDULED FOR  
THURSDAY, MARCH 15, 2018 

7:00PM 
FREDERICK W. HARNETT MIDDLE SCHOOL 

 
 
The Blackstone-Millville Regional District School Committee will hold a 

Public Hearing on the proposed budget of the Blackstone-Millville 

Regional School District on Thursday, March 8, 2018 in the 

Library/Media Center of the Frederick W. Hartnett Middle School at 

7:00 PM.  The proposed budget is for the period of July 1, 2018 through 

June 30, 2019.  This hearing is held in accordance with Chapter 71, 

Section 38N of the Massachusetts General Laws. 

 

 

 

Jane C. Reggio, Chairman 
     Blackstone-Millville Regional 

District School Committee 


